
Begin forwarded message:

﻿Hi
I am objecting in the strongest possible terms to the proposed plan to build an 
addit 160 dwellings in Hadley Wood. The local info structure is already under 
severe strain form all the blocks of flats approved on Beech Hill & Camlet 
Way. To add additional dwellings would cause traffic problems to our already 
overcrowded local roads and have a detrimental effect on the air quality. 
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